
Summer Math Institute by The JOSHUA Group, LLC 
 

Overview 
 
The JOSHUA Group, LLC, summer institute will be a hybrid mathematical training institute 
for late-stage middle school and all high school students over the summer, and will run from 
June 16, 2025 to July 26, 2025. The Group will provide grade appropriate mathematical 
training materials and tutors. 
 
Each student enrolled will receive one 45-minute tutoring session per week, in-person or virtual, 
and access to office hours Saturdays during the institute weeks. The in-person location will be in 
Decatur, GA, and provided upon enrollment. Virtual sessions are offered via ZOOM. See more 
below on student schedules.  
 
SAT math tutoring will have two classes on Saturday morning, one Standard Level 
(10AM-10:45AM) and one Higher Level (11:00AM-11:45AM). It will be conducted virtually. 
 
Office hours for all students enrolled (that week) in the institute will be from 12:00 -12:45 PM on 
Saturdays.  
 
Student Schedules and Cost 
 
Tutoring hours are M-F, 9:30 AM - 3:30 PM 
 
Students can enroll for sessions ad-hoc, or as needed. Each paid week ($35/hr) includes one 
tutoring session, in-person or virtually, and access to that week’s Saturday office hours for 
additional practice.  
 
We highly encourage enrolling in all six weeks for maximum learning & retention. 
 
SAT math enrollment is SEPARATE from non-SAT training. Either, or both, can be provided by 
the Group for students.  
 
Questions? Please contact Dr. Caleb X. Bugg at cbugg@breastfeedingrose.org 
 
______________________________ 

 
 
 


